
 Minutes for the January 18, 2011 Meeting of the Catharine Township Board of 

Supervisors 

 

The board of supervisors for Catharine Township met on Tuesday, January 18, 2011, at the 

Catharine Township office.  The meeting was called to order by Chairman Ralph Rispoli Jr. Those 

in attendance were the following:  David Bigelow Sr., Ralph Rispoli Jr., Barry Wyland, all of 

Catharine Township; Perry Clapper, Williamsburg Municipal Authority; John Clabaugh and Jim 

Young, Stiffler and McGraw; Allen Gibboney, Solicitor for Catharine Township. 

Order of Business was as follows:  Building plans for the sewage sight was explained and 

reviewed.  Explanation of path to get into and out of the facility was reviewed.  It was proposed 

by John Clabaugh, that Catharine Township trade property at each end of the property.  This 

meaning that each owner would receive the same amount of real estate in response for the 

trade. 

Attorney Gibboney expressed his counsel, on the ways that the agreement would work 

positively for all that is involved.  It is the belief for all concerned, that this is a project that is 

very advantageous to the community. 

Barry Wyland made a motion to table the discussion and Ralph Rispoli Jr. second the motion as 

being referred to as proposed ordinance 61.  The motion unanimously passed. 

In other business, Barry Wyland was designated to attend the informational meeting by the 

borough on possible proposed police protection by Williamsburg Borough Police.  In other 

business, Wayne Grove was appointed assistant road master, with Barry Wyland making the 

motion and Ralph Rispoli Jr. second the motion.  The motion passed unanimously. 

There was a motion from Barry Wyland to adjourn the meeting with David Bigelow Sr, second 

the motion.  The next meeting will be held on Monday, February 7. 2011 at 6:00p.m. 

Respectfully submitted by David Bigelow 


